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You are receiving this e-mail 
as an opt-in subscriber to the 
Port Authority’s e-newsletter 
list.  Thank you for your 
subscription.  To 
unsubscribe, please e-mail 
ontarget-
request@onthebase.com 
with “unsubscribe” in the 
subject line. 

 

 

For Sale:  One Phone Booth 
We don’t use the word “used” to describe our latest item for sale 
on GovDeals.com.  Instead, we focus on “years of faithful service” 
to describe the antique phone booth yanked out of Building 4 and 
for sale online.  You won’t be the first to bid, but you have until 
January 26 to be the last bidder standing on this ‘60’s-era remnant 
of the Newark Air Force Station. 

GO TO:   http://HNLCPA.com/auction   

In The News:  Boeing Workload 
$12 million in new workload is coming to Boeing’s operations at 
the COATC.  The On Target news team got scooped by Business 
First on this tidbit of good news but we’re not shy about putting it 
up anyway.   On Target News has a link to the print story and look 
for Base Radio for an audio clip soon. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/cgi-bin/news.pl  

Updated Directions & Lodging Info 
We built a new road.  We put up new signage.  So we had to 
update our directions.  While we were at it, we updated the list of 
area hospitality choices.  We also have copies of advance quotes 
for two popular area hotels.  Share this link with your visitors. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/guide/directions.shtml  

Through The Years Continues 
As a way to commemorate last year’s 10-year anniversary of the 
Port Authority, On Target combed through past editions to take an 
historical look back at 40 years of The Base.  This year, as the 10-
year anniversary of the COATC is here, Through the Years will 
continue with a look back to 1966 and every five years thereafter.  
Be sure to take a look monthly. 

GO TO:   http://OnTheBase.com/history  

 


